
PRAYER NEEDS
Ali Moore, Louis Medows, Meghan Luttrell, 

Buck Sargent, Patti Dean, Lisa Price,
Abby Osborne, Kenny Clore, 

Kathy Yarberry, Gaye Cahoon, Pat Acosta, 
Patrick Birrer, Joe Bezik, 

Dino Gaddini, Ted Stewart, Earl West, 
Alisha Wallen, Pam Hatton, Pamela Hale, 

Cara Brandon, Sharon Karrick, 
Linda Webster, Mary Ann Cook,

Michelle Napier, Ethan Leatherman, 
Billy Simpson, Clyde Oliver, 

Family of Craig Ruber, Family of Nancy Garrison 
unspoken requests, Merger Committee, 
Our Country, Our Church and Leaders,

School Kids, College Kids

Please pray for our troops!

We are sending out the eNews weekly now by 
email. If you are not receiving these, please check 

you spam folder or give us your 
updated email address.

Again this year, due to the holidays, the Ladies 
are combining the November and December 

Lunch Bunches. The combined Lunch Bunch will 
be on December 5 at Cheddar’s at noon.

November is National Adoption Awareness Month
Bringing awareness to more than 143 million 

children without a family

“I will not leave you as orphans; I will come to you.” 
--John 14:18

Upcoming Events
• November 29 Holiday Dinner at Grant Manor
• November 30-December 1 Walk Thru 

Bethlehem
• December 1 Christmas parade and float
• December 2 Family Christmas Party - Tree 

cutting, decorating, food and fellowship
• December 5 Lunch Bunch Nov/Dec at 

Cheddars at noon Meet there
• December 7-9 Appalachian Christmas Mission 

Trip - Beattyville, KY
• December 16 Christmas Outreach at WHS 

9:30 am

The daycare and church will have a joint float in this 
year's community Christmas parade. Johnny will be 
building it and we need people to help decorate it 

and ride on or walk beside it. This is a great 
opportunity for families to come together for some 
holiday fun while supporting the ministries of both 
our daycare and our church. Any questions see 

Johnny or Denise.

We will be helping to serve Grant Manor's holiday 
dinner this year on Thursday, November 29  They 
have made some changes for the positive to help 

streamline the process so we do not have the 
issues that we have had in the past. They have 
asked that we have only 10 servers, and to be 

there at 5:45. It should only take about 90 minutes. 
If you are available and willing to help please sign 
up on the back of the card. You will then receive 

confirmation that your help is needed. 

Daycare Openings - Spaces available. 
New brochures are also available. For additional 
information see Janet Chapman or call 824-7499.

If you would be interested in being a character 
in WCC’s “Walk Through Bethlehem” 

Please sign up on the attendance card. 
Play dates are Nov 30-Dec 1.

• Today - no E4 tonight
• Men’s Basketball at WHS Gym 2

• Monday -  Men’s Prayer at WCC at 5:30 a.m.
• Wednesday - Bible Study and Children’s Christmas Play Practice 7:00
• Saturday - Men’s Breakfast at Cracker Barrel 7:00 a.m.

• Christmas parade and float

It’s Happening this Week!

MOCC shirts are available for purchase. 
Long sleeve tees $10 Hoodies $20   If you pre-
ordered see Angie. If not, and you would like a 
shirt(s), order forms are available on the tables.



Service Times   
8:45 & 11:00 Morning Worship 

10:00 Sunday School 

November 25, 2012

Sermon Notes

www.mountolivetchristian.org

Elders
Rodney Edmondson		    	 	 824-7361
Dale Fortner	 	 	   	 	 824-5082
Ed Gabbert	 	 	   	 	 823-4631
Harold Moore	 	 	    	 	 823-2561
Johnny Bachman	 	   	 	 824-7382    
	

Deacons
Jim Hammond	 	 	    Mike Henry
Dave Horn	           	        	 	    Paul Knarr
Randy Mann 	          	        	 	    Tim Perkins
Bill Sharp	           	        	 	    Jeff Sydnor

Mount Olivet Christian Church
Exists to:

encounter God intimately, 
experience Christian community, 

engage the world around us, 
           and energize the next generation of leadership

Contact us at:
David Cahoon, lead pastor:
dave@mountolivetchristian.org

Danny Knarr, youth minister: 
danny@mountolivetchristian.org

Angie Knarr, ministry assistant:
 angie@mountolivetchristian.org

Kristie Caldwell, administrative assistant: 
kristie@mountolivetchristian.org

Lisa Conrad, worship coordinator:
 lisa@mountolivetchristian.org

Janet Chapman, daycare director:
janet@mountolivetchristian.org

Church Office: 859-824-4093
Daycare Office: 859-824-7499

“I will not leave you as 
orphans; I will come for you.”

John 14:8
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